
 

 

INCOMING 6
TH

 

GRADE PARENT 

NIGHT 

 

MAY 22, 2017 

6:30 IN THE AUDITORIUM 

Harding Middle 

School will hold an 

informational 

meeting for the 

parents of incoming 

6
th

 grade students   

──── 

We will have a short 

presentation and a 

question and answer 

session followed by a 

building tour. 

This meeting will be 

geared toward 

parents who are not 

familiar with Harding 

and the structures 

we have in place.  

  

HARDING MIDDLE 

SCHOOL 

4801 Golf Street  

Cedar Rapids, IA 52402 

558-2254 

http://harding.cr.k12.ia.us 

Welcome to Harding Middle School 
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